
Important Notice 
Changes to our Fees  
and Service Charges  
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Valued RBC FINCO Clients,

We wish to advise that effective Friday 
February 26, 2021 we will be making 
changes to some of our fees and service 
charges.

Have questions?
If you have any questions, feel free to speak 
with one of our RBC Representatives or visit 
our website at www.rbc.com/bahamas for 
further information.

Thank you for being a valued client of RBC 
FINCO.


